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Strongly oppose any further infringement on the 2nd amendment rights guaranteed 

under the constitution of the United States of America.  

OSP resources could be better utilized, and no policing agency should be used to 

infringe in any way on the 2nd amendment.  

The governor has no right to use the OSP as her personal gestapo force, nor do any 

of the law makers in the state have any right to impose such things on the residents 

of the state without the vote of the people.  


